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Please support SB 310 to phase out the use of animals in labs at OSHU. There is no 

excuse for the pain and suffering these animals endure. There are modern 

alternatives that ensure more accurate outcomes without inflicting terror and harm 

upon sentient beings. As an Oregon resident, I’m hopeful that SB 310 will be 

successful in creating a more humane community.  

 

Thank you, 

Diane Venberg  


